
April 4th 2014 

 

Dear Santa Fe Trail School Board, 

 

It is with great sadness that I offer my resignation from SFT boys basketball coach.  It has been a great 
privilege and honor throughout my tenure as coach in this district to work with great coaches, mentors, 
and friends and will greatly miss our time spent together.  Besides working with great coaches including 
Coach Luther, Coach Oshel, and Coach Fawl, I would also like to express what an honor it has been to 
coach such a great group of young men that have chosen to play basketball for the Chargers.  While we 
might not have won as many games as we would have liked but no one can question the effort and 
heart that they showed during both practices and games and I would like think that I played a role in 
fostering their passion along with their basketball skills and knowledge.  I can honestly say that I have no 
regrets about my time as coach of this team and know that I poured every ounce of passion and 
commitment that I had into developing this team and am disappointed in having to cut this time as 
coach shorter than I would have liked.  Thank you for this opportunity and hope that you find in your 
next head coach someone who continues to build the program to the levels that all in this community 
desire. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Staab 


